
From: Anthony Keck <KECK@scdhhs.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Card, RachelRachelCard@gov.sc.gov
Date: 10/17/2013 7:27:07 AM

Subject: Fw: Washington Post story on Southern poverty

________________________________________
 
From: Bryan Kost
 
Sent: Thursday, October 17, 2013 7:17:01 AM
 
To: Anthony Keck
 
Cc: Colleen Mullis
 
Subject: Washington Post story on Southern poverty
 

http://m.washingtonpost.com/local/education/study-poor-children-are-now-the-majority-in-american-
public-schools-in-south-west/2013/10/16/34eb4984-35bb-11e3-8a0e-4e2cf80831fc_story.html
 

Bryan Kost, SCDHHS.
 
Phone: 803-898-2865.
 
Mobile: 803-429-3201.
 
Email: kostbr@scdhhs.gov
 

Confidentiality Note
 

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the 
employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED.
 

If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.
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